Rppendix (6)

Gavin Bo!es

From: i T R A s e
Sent: 13 November 2017 15:05 -

To: Gavin Boyes

Subject: RE: stoke prior woodlands

Dear Gavin

| write with reference to your below enguiry,

There is an approved management plan on the property with associated thinning permission due to expire on 11*
June 2023,

Whilst FC, Forest Services has an interest in the property | have no objection to a TPO being placed on the
woodlands.

| see the TPO as no constraint going forwards on both any current agreed Forest Services UKFS approved plan or
felling licence or any fully consulted future application for tree works, which demonstrates good sustainable

woodland management.

Hope this clarifies our position.

Regards iy

#) | Woodland Officer | North West and West Midlands Area | Forestry Commission England

Forestry Commission | County Hall | Spetchley Road | Worcester | WR5 2NP

wayne.barnes@forestry.gsi.gov.uk

Protecting and expanding England’s forests and woodlands and increasing their value to society and the environment

Revitalise our woodlands.,
http:/fwww forestry.gov.uk/m akinqwoodlandswo‘

new resources available online here relating to the Making Woodlands Work campaign.

From: Gavin Boyes [mailto:Gavin.Boyes@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk]
Sent: 09 November 2017 09:29

To: Barnes, Wayne

Subject: FW: stoke prior woodlands



